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Joanna Wileman

1 SETTATREES, LONDON ROAD, LONDON ROAD, PULBOROUGH, RH20 4AL
Objection

In these times of ongoing climate change and additional concerns of news reports of the
trustworthiness of large corporations and councils to dispose of waste responsibility this feels like yet
another example of money taking priority over the public's concerns and health.

Surely any form of waste dumping in this area come with both environmental and pollution concerns.
How well will the waste be policed and monitored, anything could end being put here

Washington is a unique area which still retains that old world charm with a small close community.
This is not the area for any form of waste disposal, inert or otherwise

To return the area to nature, to allow access for all and to ensure our surroundings remain unpolluted
is surely right for the environment

In addition large vehicle traffic would be increased and in turn bring increased, noise and congestion
with the transportation of the waste which is not ideal for the area

Please reconsider and find suitable alternative sites
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